
  

Gulf Shipchandlers  

Trust our experience to 

supply your vessels 
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About Us  

 
GEAP Group of companies is 
operating in the United Arab 
Emirates for over Four 
decades; it is a dynamic and 
diversified group with 
business interests in several 
key sectors. 
 
The group with its strong 
financial base has a very 
successful track record of 
operating not only in the 
U.A.E, but also in several 
European and Middle Eastern 
countries. With its policy of 
focused expansion the group 
has become the market leader 
in the several field that it 
operates G2 International, G2 
Logistics, Gulf Shipchandlers, 
GEAP foods, GEAP Transport 
part of the GEAP group 
specializes in the field of 
FMCG, Logistics, Distribution, 
Trading, Supply chain, 
Transport. 
 
G2 Logistics & Gulf ship 
chandlers provide “One Stop 
solution” for all your Logistics, 
Shipping.  
 
 
 
 

Marine, FMCG Distribution 

 

Spurred on by success, Gulf Shipchandlers was subsequently set 

up in the recently formed United Arab Emirates in 1971. Right 

from its inception, the company set out on a steady course of 

customer satisfaction that has become a hallmark of success. 

Today, Gulf Shipchandlers continues to set the standard as a 

leader, with an enviable reputation for excellence, innovation 

and integrity. A roster of blue-chip clients bear testimony to the 

fact that the company has remained true to its mission to ensure 

customer satisfaction above all else. 

 



 

 

Main Warehouse – Techno Park, Dubai 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 State of Art Facilities    

Aerial View of  Main Warehouse  

 

Frozen Store – Loading Bay  

 



 

 

 

 Plot area : 1.2 million sq.ft  

 Dry Stores: 44,000 sq. ft 

 Chill/frozen stores: 75,000 sq.ft 

 Technical stores: 20,000 sq.ft  

 Office area: 20,000 sq.ft 

Fully automated warehouse, it has separate loading/ offloading bays for 

dry, frozen and technical products with a capacity of 25 vehicles/ containers 

at any given time.  

The main warehouse and the branches are strategically located near the 

main sea/air hubs thus to unable the prompt delivery of supplies even in 

case of emergencies. 

 24 hour track and trace inventory management through satellite 

network.  

 Capacity of over 10,000 MT of food, beverages and bonded stores.  

 Round the clock service 24 hours – 7 days a week.  

 Latest techniques and proprietary software to safety and timely 

supply the foods and materials that support the onboard operation. 

On-site quality control is emphasized throughout the purchasing and 

transportation processes. 

 

 Distribution Centre  



Provisions 

Cabin Store 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Gulf Shipchandlers – Products & Services  

 

Bonded Store 



Electronics & Office 

Equipment 

Deck & Engine Store 

Fire & Safety 

Equipment 

Fire & Safety Equipment 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Freezer & Chiller Facility  

All fast-moving items are maintained in dry, frozen 

and technical stores to facilitate prompt delivery, 

while a fleet of refer trucks and commercial vehicles 

ensures that goods are always delivered in peak 

condition.  

The Company has a special purpose-built warehouse 

in Dubai with extensive freezer and chiller capacity 

to meet customers’ requirements. This is an addition 

to the warehousing facilities in Ras Al Khaimah, 

Sharjah, Abu Dhabi, Khor Fakkan and Fujairah.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All dry goods are stored in a special 

temperature controlled warehouse.   

 

 Temperature Control  

- Utilizing the latest technology for safe, accurate and 

efficient product handling and tracking.   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Offices & Locations 

In order to support its wide range of services, the Company has extended its office network to 

Abu Dhabi, Ras Al Khaimah, Sharjah, Jebel Ali, Khor Fakkan and Fujairah. It also operates 

through its liaison offices in the UK, Norway, Greece, Italy and Germany. 

SHARJAH 

Tel : +971 6 5624302 

Fax: +971 6 5624303 

P.O. Box 6711, Sharjah 

United Arab Emirates 

 

FUJAIRAH 

Tel :+971 9 2228081/2 

Fax : +971 9 2228524 

P.O.Box 601, Fujairah 

United Arab Emirates 

 

RAS AL KHAIMAH 

Tel : +971 7 2668312 

Fax : +971 7 2668314 

P.O.Box 363, Ras Al Khaimah 

United Arab Emirates 

 

KHORFAKKAN 

Tel : +971 9 2386323 

Fax : +971 9 2387164 

P.O.Box 10812, Khorfakkan 

United Arab Emirates 

DUBAI/JEBEL ALI  

Tel: +971 4 8867722 

Fax: +971 4 8867422/23 

P.O.Box 3448, Dubai 

United Arab Emirates 

 

ABU DHABI 

Tel: +971 2 6217050 

Fax: +971 2 6217060 

Telex: 22998 KAIKY EM 

P.O. Box 46533, Abu Dhabi 

United Arab Emirates 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 HACCP – ISO – IMPA – Certified Operation  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gulf Shipchandlers L.L.C  

Techno Park, Jebel Ali 

P.O Box 3448, Dubai 

Tel: +971 4 8867722 

Fax: +971 4 8867422/23 

Email: Gulfship@emirates.net.ae 

 


